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6/3/2023 

 

Dear Parents, 

  

Dungannon Swifts is giving some of our pupils the opportunity of a lifetime to play a game of football 

during the interval at the Dungannon Swifts home match this Saturday 11th March 2023. 

 

Windmill has been asked to provide 2 teams of 7 players (boys/girls) to play during the interval. This will 

give them the opportunity to display their football skills in front of hundreds of supporters at the 

Dungannon Swifts Football Club. I am opening up this opportunity initially to pupils from Primary 6 and 

Primary 7. If not enough interest from these two classes, I will open it to Primary 5. 

 

The children must be at the Dungannon Swifts Football Club at 2.30pm sharp on Saturday 11th March in 

order to be seated for a 3.00pm kick off. They will play during the interval at approx 3.45pm.  I will be 

there to greet the 2 teams and if any parents wish to watch the match, you will need to pay at the gate. 

Match should be over at approximately 4.45pm. 

 

If you would like your child to avail of this opportunity, please email me on sferguson631@c2kni.net by 

Thursday 9th March. 

There are 14 places available on a first come, first served basis. School will provide the football kit on the 

day. Please ensure your child brings a small snack/drink, shin pads, football boots and wraps up warm. 

 

If you have any queries regarding the above, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Sandra Ferguson  

Principal 
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